
 

 

 

We are now in the season called Summer, the months in Summer are June, July and 

August. In Half Term I started to write your reports, it seems a long time since I saw 

you all and imagine you have now grown a lot since we measured you in March! Thank you 

to all of you that sent me photos, I really like the rabbit that has been visiting Daniel’s 

garden and all the lovely cards and pictures from Daisy, Hannah and George. 

Maths 

This term we are going back over some activities we have done this year to remind you 

of them. Today is ten times-table. If you want to do more, please remember you have 

your Times Table Rock Stars login. 

See link below 

https://vimeo.com/420582220 

English 

This term we will be continuing our travelling-based activities, but we are going to move 

onto non-fiction. Last term we found out about Tom and his adventure exploring the 

North Pole. This term we are going to find out about the South Pole. Can you remember 

the other name for the North Pole? Look at the bottom of the page for the answer. 

The South Pole is also called Antarctica.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look at this photo and think who this might be and why they might be famous. 

Write down your ideas in your book, think about the clues in the picture to help you 

come up with your ideas. 

 

Hello Year 2! 

https://vimeo.com/420582220


 

The other name for the North Pole is the Arctic. 

 


